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To: BLUE MOON LANDSCAPING
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Rezoning on centre st and Wilson st

-----Original Message----- 
From: BLUE MOON LANDSCAPING < >  
Sent: 2020/11/04 7:19 PM 
To: Danton, Shauna <Shauna.Danton@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Rezoning on centre st and Wilson st 
 
My name is Darlene Loney 
My husband is David Loney 
We live on  
We are vehemently opposed to the ridiculous attempt to erect a nine story building on this corner. Not only is the traffic 
so bad at rush hour that we have difficulty backing out of our driveway, twice a day for several hours, we moved to this 
house because our last home in Brampton was bombarded with construction when a high rise was built on the other 
side of our backyard fence in a residential neighbourhood when there were no other high rises around. We tried to 
oppose that construction to no avail. 
I am afraid if this building at centre and Wilson is approved, our neighbourhood will decline due to more traffic, more 
noise, more attempted break ins, more garbage, more loitering. If this happens, I will be forced to move again and at 
that time, I will move right the heck out of Brampton. This is completely unacceptable.  
Darlene Loney, David Loney 
Sent from my iPad 


